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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

September 28, 2022 

Mr. Daniel Jussely 

Claiborne at Gulfport Highlands, The 

11 Parkway Blvd. 

Hattiesburg, MS 39401 

Dear Mr. Jussely: 

Re: Claiborne at Gulfport Highlands, 

The Harrison County 

General Construction Stormwater Coverage. No. 

MSR107922 

The Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ) has received your “Request for 

Termination of Coverage” form stating that all construction activity is complete and that permanent 

erosion controls are successful. Based on the information provided to MDEQ and our inspection of the 

site, we hereby terminate Construction Storm Water Permit Coverage MSR107922. Please be aware that 

you are no longer permitted to discharge storm water associated with construction activities to waters of 

the State.  

If you have any questions, please contact Becky Williams at (601) 961-5580 or 

bowilliams@mdeq.ms.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Krystal Rudolph, P.E., BCEE 

Chief, Environmental Permits Division 
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